
Placer  County  embraces
Laura’s Law
Laura’s Law has been adopted by the Placer County Board of
Supervisors. It takes effect in January.

This  gives  county  mentally  health  officials,  as  well  as
courts, family members and probation officers the right to
mandate mental health treatment in certain circumstances.

The estimated $400,000 annual expense to Placer County will be
paid for by state and federal dollars.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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